April 9, 1997











OLR GENERAL NOTICE NO. 97-3





TO:		Labor Relations Designees





FROM:	Office of Labor Relations





SUBJECT:	Early Retirement Incentive Program





*************************************************************************************************





At a meeting today, representatives of the Governor’s Office distributed copies of a letter from Governor Rowland to all State employees.  The Governor has asked that the letter be distributed with the payroll checks on Thursday, April 10, 1997.  As emphasized at the meeting, it is important that the letter not be included in the actual pay check envelope.  It should be distributed in the same method you utilize to distribute other important payroll information. 


The purpose of the letter is to inform employees that they need not delay their retirement in order to qualify for the Early Retirement Incentive Program.  The window period and details of the plan are described in the letter.  If you received a copy of the offer given to the union, this is for your information only and should not be distributed to employees.


Labor Relations Designees with technical questions concerning the plan should contact me at 566-2370.  All others should contact their Central Personnel Office.

















							_______________________________


							Linda J. Yelmini


							Labor Relations Assistant Manager





